
1205-0404:  Note to Reviewer

Per the Notice of Action dated November 29, 2005, ETA needed to submit a copy of the 
letter describing the new reporting obligation that will be sent to employers.  Please note 
that the most current certification letter, with instructions to the employer, has been 
uploaded as a supplementary document in the Information Collection (IC) section of this 
submission.


